

## **Exceptional Education at the Heart of the Community**

28th April 2020

## **Leadership Update Oasis Academy Temple**

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you and your family are well during this difficult time. I am writing today to update you on the interim leadership at Oasis Academy Temple.

In September, our Interim Executive Principal Mr. Simpson will be ending his temporary role at the Academy to begin work at another of Oasis's academies in the South East, and to take up a new job specialising in inclusion.

I am sure you will want to join me in thanking Mr. Simpson for all that he has done for the Academy during his time with us.

I would like to take this opportunity to reassure you of Oasis's steadfast commitment to the ongoing success of Oasis Academy Temple. Thank you as ever for your support.

Yours sincerely,

**Helen Arya** 

Regional Director (North West), Oasis Community Learning

Oasis Community Learning

a: Interchurch House, 35-41 Lower Marsh, Waterloo, SE1 7RL t: 0207 921 4200 e: ocl@oasisuk.org f: 0207 921 4201